From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Gas station in Borden

Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:14:02 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:23 AM
Subject: FW: Gas station in Borden

From: Darlene Smith [mailto:darlene.smith6@jicloud.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 6:15 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@jirac.pe.ca>
Subject: Gas station in Borden

Mr. MacEwen

I am writing to express my concern about the Murphy corp. petition to build a new gas station in Borden. This new
station would certain have an impact ( negative) on the existing stations. Borden is a small community and certainly
doesn’t need another gas station.

I would hope that you understand that these existing stations do not have other businesses to help them through
tough times. These owners have that one business to provide for their families.

I will certainly attend the town hall meeting about this development

Darlene Smith
Albany PEI
Sent from my iPhone
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